

Dear Parents,

As half term approaches, some news to share and some thank yous too.

PTFA – Volunteers Needed

Unfortunately, the PTFA 'Fun Afternoon' planned for yesterday had to be cancelled due to a lack of volunteers. We have a small group of dedicated volunteers but need more to run events. At the end of June we will be having a Summer Fair, which is a great fundraiser for the PTFA which benefits your children in school. The fair is planned for the afternoon / early evening of Friday 30th June. If you can help, please email the office and we will pass your details on to the PTFA.

Children's Liturgy at St Wilfrid's Church

Each week on Sunday at the 9:15am Mass at St Wilfrid's Church there is a Children's Liturgy group. Bring your child along, they will be most welcome. This Sunday is the Feast of Pentecost, a wonderful celebration of the Holy Spirit.

https://www.stjohnvianney.co.uk/mass-times/

SPORTS DAY

Sport's Day will be on Monday morning, the 12th June, weather permitting.

Mini Vinnies

The Mini Vinnies have been working with Mrs O'Hara and Mrs Robertson to create a Prayer Space in Maddie's Garden. This is a project that began before lock down. In order to raise funds for plants, equipment etc the Mini Vinnies did a sponsored walk on Monday after school and have raised a phenomenal £420! Well done to the Mini Vinnies and thank you to all those who sponsored them.

Cheshire Athletics Success

James P in Year 6 ran the 100m in the Cheshire Championships athletics tournament last week and picked up a silver medal. He is the Cheshire Champion for his age category in this event now! Congratulations to James. We shared some photographs in assembly of our Cheshire Champion!

Northwich Educational Partnership – Art Exhibition

Why not pop in and vote for us at the art exhibition in town. Our Year 2 and Year 4 provided the stunning art work for our entry. The details are below.

Have a wonderful half term. Monday 5th June is an Inset Day so we look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 6th June.

God Bless,

Justine McEniff, Headteacher



The stunning work on display in the windows at the VAC Gallery in Barons Quay, (opposite Wildwood and next to the Odeon),

has been produced by pupils from local Northwich primary schools,

inspired by an environmental theme.

Everyone is invited to come inside and vote for their favourite piece and the painting with the most votes will win a prize for their school. There will also be a special judge's prize too. So come along and vote!

OPENING TIMES

THURSDAY, FRIDAY AND SATURDAY 10.30AM UNTIL 4.00PM.

